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Eid-ul Fitr 2020

The Global Imams Council extends its congratulations to the Muslhim
world on the occasion of Eid-ul Fitr 2020/1441H.

We pray that the Almighty accepts our fasting and worship, and that we
are granted the opportunity to witness the Holy Month of Ramadan once

again.

There’s no greater blessing than that of Allah Almighty, and there’s no
greater happiness than that of attaining pure Bliss.

We wish you abundant blessings, peace, love and happiness.

Eid Mubarak to you and your family!



